Mike Yardy,
MD and Chairman,
Florida Real Developers,
Florida-32215
USA
June 03, 2011
Mr. Paul Holding,
Proprietor,
Sweet Real Sales,
Florida- 32212
USA
Dear Mr. Holding,
Sub- Termination of Realtor Agreement
Ref- Realtor Agreement No. 23212, Dated Jan 10, 2011
We are regret to inform you that we are terminating the realtor agreement that we have with you dated Jan 10, 2011 due unsatisfactory performance of your firm in the selling of our apartment flats. We have appointed you as our realtor for last five months and we have noticed that you have not performed even average mark.
As a result, we have decided to terminate our Realtor Agreement with you. So, we do not want your services from this June 10, 2011 onwards and you need not to work as realtor for us.
We want early reply from your side so that we can move forward to appoint a new realtor.
Thanking You,
Yours sincerely,
Mike Yardy

